
From: Stephanie Quinn
To: Zielinski, Tony; Lee, Chris
Subject: NO TO SLAUGHTERHOUSE IN MILWAUKEE - SHAME ON YOU!!!
Date: Monday, October 14, 2019 10:01:24 AM

I am deeply disturbed to hear of the slaughter house project and that the city
has given Strauss a 4.5 million dollar grant and a $1 price for the 20 acre land to do
this horrific business.  
In 2019 you seriously are unaware of how horrible slaughterhouses are to animals,
the environment and the surrounding neighborhoods? How is that possible?
This cannot move forward.  Please rethink your decisions and do the right thing for
the community, animals and our earth and do not allow this.
Sincerely,
Stephanie Quinn, CKBR
Modern Edge Design 
www.modernedgedesign.com
262-745-0660
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